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RE: Docket No. E-7, Sub 831 

Dear Ms. Vance: 

On July 2, 2009, the Public Staff filed the testimony and exhibits of Michael C. 
Maness in the above-captioned docket. It has come to the Public Staffs attention that 
the testimony has two formatting errors that the Public Staff would like to correct. First, 
lines 25-28 on page 3 quote G.S. 62-133.9(e). Therefore, lines 25-28 on page 3 should 
be indented on the right and left and single-spaced, resulting in a "block" quotation. 
Second, on page 6 of Mr. Maness's testimony, lines 1-7 are erroneously indented on 
both the right and left and single-spaced as if they were a quotation. Lines 1-7 on page 
6, however, should not be indented on the right and left or single-spaced, but instead 
should be double-spaced and should be read as Mr. Maness's original testimony. 
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The Public Staff intends to correct these formatting errors at the August 19, 2009 
hearing when it offers Mr. Maness's testimony into the record. The Public Staff wanted 
to bring the errors to the attention of the parties, however, prior to that time by filing this 
letter. I apologize for any inconvenience these errors have caused. 

Very truly yours, 

Kendrick C. Fentress 
Staff Attorney 

KCF/bll 

cc: Parties of Record 


